TOWN OF ELK MOUND Notice of Possible Quorum on May 25, 2021 at 8:30 a.m. 
Dunn County Offices of Land Division
 A quorum may be present of the Town of Elk Mound Board of Supervisors and the Town of Elk Mound Plan Commission members at a meeting scheduled for Tuesday, May 25, 2021, 8:30 a.m. at the Dunn County Land Division Office. This meeting will discuss the proposed changes to the Dunn County Land Division Ordinance as they affect unzoned towns in Dunn County, Wisconsin. 

Carolyn Loechler, Clerk
Town of Elk Mound
Posted this 21sth day of May, 2021
